
Fryeburg Public Library: Maine State Park Pass 

Maine State Park Pass – Library Circulation Policy 

It is the policy of the Bureau of Parks and Lands to “sell” the Maine State Park Pass to Maine libraries for 

circulation to their patrons. The passes are checked out in the same manner a book is. It is to be 

accepted, at the parks and historic sites, in the same manner as if it were “sold” to a customer. All rules 

for State Parks and Historic Sites apply. 

The pass admits occupants of one, up to 17 passenger vehicles to the day use of facilities of Maine State 

Parks and Historic Sites through December 31, 2020. The pass cannot be duplicated or copied and 

cannot be used for overnight camping.  

Fryeburg Public Library patrons can borrow the pass for a 72 hour period. The pass will be given on a 

first come, first serve basis. The requesting patron must have a valid library card. If requested by phone, 

the patron will have 24 hours (or next open library day) to pick up requested pass. If the pass is not 

picked up within 24 hours or next open library day, the pass will be forfeited and given to the next 

requester.  

A late fee of $1.00 per day will apply if the pass is not returned on the given due date. If the pass isn’t 

returned by the patron, the patron’s library card will be revoked and the pass will become invalid.  


